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Subject: Application for premises licence 24 Town Road Croston 

As we live very close to Café Rendezvous we are very concerned about the parking problems which 

will arise due to the proposed evening opening hours. 

Already it is very difficult for residents to park near their homes, although we ourselves do have a  

driveway it is very often blocked by people parking their cars across the entrance. This stretch of 

Town Road is becoming quite dangerous due to the amount of cars parked on the road. 

We also have concerns about the noise level if dancing is to take place. It seems unlikely that for 

these events the music will remain low level or background. 

We therefore wish to object to this application. 






































